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Dear Parents, 
 
It was so lovely to see everyone in Team assembly this morning. Thank you for all your kind wishes and thoughts and I look 
forward to being back full time soon.  
This morning was a wonderful celebration of the achievements the children are having in and out of school and it was great 
to see them managing their distractions and sharing in the success of others. In the run up to Remembrance day, the children 
have had many opportunities to remember the sacrifices our service men and women have made for our country and to 
think of those affected by the many wars and conflicts which are happening at the moment around the world. We hope 
many of you will be able to join in the Remembrance service in Sheering church on Sunday and representing the school in 
the laying of the poppy wreath at 12:00. 
 
Dates 
Please see the dates below for the rest of the term. 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; I thanked Catherine for the thoughtful card she left for me and I also thanked all my amazing 
teaching staff for running the school so well in my absence. Thank you parents for looking after my teaching staff during this 
time.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Charlie proudly talked about the medal he was awarded for scoring a hattrick in football and for his assist; Olivia 
confidently told us about the medal she was given for listening well in gymnastics and Patrick won an amazing award from 
the BBC for his short story. 
School: Edith, Charlie, Sonny, Zac and Sienna were presented with their Bronze Mathletics Awards. Amalie, Patrick, Laura, 
Alfie, Noah, Elsie-Mae, Sonny, George, Maya and Leo were presented with their Silver Mathletics awards. Leia, Otis, Edith, 
Ray, Robin, Minnie, Max, Charlie, Elsie-Mae, Lenny, Leo, Poppy, Sienna and Lexi were presented with their Bronze BLP 
certificates. Lenny, Poppy and Ruby were presented with Lunchtime Awards for being helpful and respectful at lunchtimes. 
Our class Spelling Shed Superstar is Durrington class with 14,251,298 points and our Top 10 Super Spellers are George, Mya, 
Alfie, Noah, Amalie, Patrick, Lilly-Mai, Charlie, Elsie and Edith. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have given their time to help others. 
Copeland: Bunni has helped hand out work at home time. 
Durrington: Rory has been helping his friends when they have needed it and has been very helpful around the classroom. 
Fitzwalter: Elsie-Mae was really keen to help Elsie make her fruit salad. 
Quickbury: Lenny has been helping others this week by doing lots of little jobs. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Lilly-Mai who is celebrating her 11th birthday today and Radhika who will be 5 years 
old next week.  
 
 Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Jack for helping others when they are hurt and for listening well during rehearsals this week. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home:  
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
 
Sunday 12th November: 10:50am Remembrance service in church 
                                            12:00 noon wreath laying at the memorial 
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Wednesday 15th November -Individual Pupil Photographs 
Friday 17th November Children in Need (Spotty accessories but full uniform please) 
Friday 1st December Christmas jumper day (donation for the Christmas Fair) 
Sunday 3rd December Christmas Fair 2-4pm Village Hall 
Tuesday 12th December – Pantomime Trip 
Wednesday 13th December – Nativity in School 
Thursday 14th December – Nativity in Church 
Thursday 14th December – Christmas Dinner 
 
 
 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
Headteacher  
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